
“How  Can  I  Prepare  for
College?”
Dear Mr. Bohlin,

I will be attending Cornell University in the fall of 2000. My
declared major is pre-med, biochemical engineering. I will
also attending the Mind Games conference in July. Can you
suggest any Christian reading materials for me so that I can
be prepared for the conference in July, but most importantly,
so I can be prepared for Cornell in August as a Christian.

Good to hear we will see you in July! I am looking forward to
meeting you and spending the week together.

I would recommend Jim Sire’s book, The Universe Next Door, as
a good place to start. Worldview is an essential concept to
the conference and Sire maps out the different worldviews in a
concise  manner.  Considering  your  future  major,  I  would
recommend Darwin’s Black Box by Michael Behe and Defeating
Darwinism by Opening Minds by Phillip Johnson for starters. If
Sire proves interesting reading to you and you are wondering
where some of these strange ideas came from, you might look
for a copy of Francis Schaeffer’s How Should We Then Live?
which briefly (258 pages) traces the historical development of
philosophy, theology, art and science in the west. Though the
book is over twenty years old, Schaeffer turned out to be an
accurate prophet of where things were headed. So, read Sire
first and take on the others as time, money and interest
dictate.

See you in July.

Respectfully,

Ray Bohlin, Ph.D.
Probe Ministries
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